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Comments: To All,

 

 

 

I am very supportive of this effort and believe that the scale of this provides significant improvements in analysis

and planning cost savings over traditional smaller EA / EIS projects. I also believe that this can lead to positive

and progressive discussions with effected adjacent and in-holding landowners and user that support

 

 

 

your land and resource management concepts. This will allow the "silent majority" that can speak up for sound

management and counteract those "few in numbers but very vocal over the last 25 years" that just want to stop

any management in our national forest system.

 

I would like to discuss with you --what and how Rich Kehr and I might be able to help with this project. We would

be happy to communicate with the local landowners to gain their understanding and support of this project. Many

of

 

the special interest groups do not represent the majority of the local residents and users and possibly we can

help organize their thoughts as a group and help advise them how to get engaged.

 

Sandy--I remember that you are retiring and you introduced me to the person that is taking your position on the

Team--please send me their contact information.

 

 

 

Sincerely and Happy Thanksgiving, Jim

 

 

 

James A. Marsh e-PEAK LLC

 

"A Service Disabled Veteran Owned Small Business" 2503 Wild Bill Road

 

Kila, MT 59920

 

406-755-5595

 

jmarsh@epeak.biz


